


From: Arnold, Geoffrey - Environment & Economy - Highways & Transport [mailto:Geoffrey.Arnold@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 28 March 2011 13:54
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: App 11/00157/f Bicester G & CC
Rebecca,
 

Many thanks for bringing the green travel plan to my attention, which I have now had the opportunity to consider. The submitted plan includes practical measures and objectives; however I do not consider the plan to have sufficient detail to discharge the condition of the previous planning permission. I suggest the applicant/agent contacts OCC's travel choices team at, Travel Choices Team, Oxfordshire County Council, Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford, OX1 1NE, Tel: 01865 815839 for further assistance in preparing an appropriate plan.
 

Kind regards
Geoff
 

Geoffrey Arnold
Senior Engineer
Transport Development Control
Oxfordshire County Council
Speedwell House Oxford OX1 1NE
01865 328797

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer
C:\Documents and Settings\amysmart\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\OLK99\Response to 11 00069 F Begbroke Science Park.doc
C:\Documents and Settings\amysmart\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\OLK99\Response to 11 00069 F Begbroke Science Park.doc

